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March Installments are now due! All installments are due by the 1st of each month. Late fees will 

incur. All dancers must have a current credit card on file. Please make sure these are up to date.  
2019-2020 Spring Recital -Will be held Friday, May 8th and Saturday, May 9th at Hopewell High School. We will 

have practice that entire week with a more exact schedule to follow coming at a later date. All practices and dress 

rehearsal are CLOSED to the public and anyone wanting to watch the recital MUST have a purchased ticket. All 

dancers will need to plan on all 6 days of practice/show they are MANDATORY.  

Recital Sign Ups – There are signup sheets on the board in the Lobby for –Concession Volunteers, 

Backstage/Prop Volunteers & Ushers to take tickets at the door during the recital.   

Recital Sign Ups – There is a sign-up sheet posted on the lobby wall by the office for Dad/Mom Dance. Please sign 

up if you are interested so we can get a head count.  

Line Up Mothers – There will be 2 or 3 line up mothers for EACH dance in the recital. They will be in charge 

of making sure the dancers are in their correct line or the correct place on stage before their dance starts. 

Only Line up Mothers with a pass will have access to be backstage during that dance during recital. Please 

see the front desk for sign up and with any questions.   

Costume Books – The books showing your costumes are now available by request in the office. Make sure 

that you check all of your child’s dances for CORRECT Hairstyles, Tight Styles & Colors, Shoe Styles & Colors, 

& Accessories.   

Recital Accessories – These will be in and handed out before recital pictures.    

Recital Fee – Each child has a recital fee of $25.00 or $40.00 per Family. This is DUE March 5th, CASH 

ONLY! Cards on file will be ran at the close of business on 3/5/2020 and late fee/credit card fee will apply.   

Program Ads are now in the lobby for sale and can be purchased through Friday, April 3, 2020. There will be a 

prize for 1st place and 2nd place prize. 1st place is the FIRST person to turn in ads/payments of 15 ads. 1st place will 

win a free dance class for the 2020-2021 season. 2nd place is the SECOND person to turn in ads/payments of 15 ads. 

2nd place will win a free costume for the 2020-2021 dance season. These can be purchased from local businesses or 

anybody that wants to highlight their special dancer. Competition MUST sell a minimum of 5 ads each.  

Tights- the style you must have for recital will be located under your dance in the costume book that will be in the 

lobby soon. Please see the office staff for an order form IF you would like to purchase them through the studio. 

Orders MUST be placed and paid for by Friday, March 6, 2020 CASH or CHECK ONLY. WE WILL NOT ACCEPT ANY 

LATE ORDERS!   

Recital Pictures – Recital Pictures will be held Thursday April 2nd - Sunday April 5th. A picture schedule will be 

located on the wall by the office in the lobby very soon. We will also have sample packages from the photographer 

so you can pre plan your pictures.   

Shoes- Combo I ballet & Kinderdance need to turn in their ballet shoes to be painted for pictures and the 

recital no later than Wednesday March 18, 2020.  

Opening/Finale – These practices are MANDATORY! ANY Absence needs to be discussed with ASHLEY 

prior to the scheduled practice date, Excessive absences will result in REMOVAL from sections or ENTIRE 

DANCE. ALL BLACK is to be worn for ALL practices. Opening and closing tanks are MANDATORY at each 

practice and is to be worn over a black sports bra.  

Sale – Garment Bags, Tank Tops, Shirts & Bags are now available for sale! Please see the office for any 

questions.   



Thank you for your cooperation so that we can make our dance environment a safe and pleasant place for  
our dancers, parents, & staff at all times. Parents please do not leave small children in the lobby unattended 

and make sure that we are monitoring all children to keep our lobby safe, clean and free of any debris. If you 

need to contact the studio please call us at 804-894-8431 or email Dancemmdc@gmail.com  

Thank you,    Ashley & Staff   
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